From:

Sent: 08 January 2019 13:44

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Wisloe Green, proposed development 1500 houses at Box Road.
Categories: Consulation response

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to register an objection to the above proposed development for the reasons stated
below.

a) The land is outside the existing village development boundary.

b) The land is good quality arable farming land.

c) St.Johns Road where it meets the A38 is already a bottleneck at times, especially when
high volumes of traffic visiting the WWT are combined with school drop off/pick up times.
Are residents of the new houses going to walk to Cam Station? as you will be aware parking
at the station is impossible! Or will they decide the easier option is to use their cars
on already congested roads.

Whilst I appreciate the need for housing in the country as a whole, I think we owe it to
our children, grandchildren and generations to come, to be measured in our decision making
and make sure we do our utmost to “get it right” both for the environment and for the
health and well-being of our current population.

Regards
I (Slimbridge resident)

Sent from my iPad



